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13th November 2019 

         

Dear Parents,         

 

Winchester College – Primary Schools Wildlife Talk – Years 4, 5 & 6 

 

I am delighted to be able to let you know that, due to our outstanding partnership with Winchester 

College, our Year 4, 5 and Year 6 children have been invited to attend a special wildlife talk and a 

Science demonstration in the afternoon of Wednesday 20th November 2019 at New Hall, Winchester 

College.  

 

Winchester College have kindly offered to transport all the children in mini buses to and from the talk. 

The children are due to leave Sparsholt at 12.30pm and should be back in school for the end of the 

school day at 3.30 p.m.  

 

Please complete the form below, giving your permission for your child to attend this wonderful 

opportunity and return it to the school as soon as possible. Any queries, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch.  
           

Yours sincerely            

   

 

         

Jane Gwilliam 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEARS 4, 5 AND 6 AT WINCHESTER COLLEGE  

PRIMARY SCHOOL’S WILDLIFE TALK 

WEDNESDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2019 

 

I agree to my child ………………………………………………. taking part in the above talk on 20th 

November. 
 
I confirm that there are no medical reasons why he/she cannot take part. In the event of illness or 

accident I consent to any necessary medical treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics. 

 

 

I can be contacted on the day by telephoning the following numbers: 

 

……………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed ……………………………….. Dated ………………….. 
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